
Hello, my name is Charlie and I am one of your PCSOs for Regency ward. I have been in 
Sussex Police for just over two years.  

Our focus points have been: 

• Car parks  
• “The Squares” - including Russel Square, Regency Square and Clarence Square.  

There has been ongoing work in the above areas relating to drug usage and ASB. We 
have also been working with businesses around the area who are also having issues.  
Please be assured that we are abreast of the issues and work continues. 

We have been conducting regular foot patrols throughout the ward to ensure a police 
presence is felt. Due to Regency falling in the heart of Brighton’s city centre, there are 
lots of partners who also conduct regular patrols of the area that we work closely with.  
One recent patrol of note was with BCRP and PCSO Soffe and they spent time in the 
Duke Court area specifically. 

During the last month we have held a ward day where our PCSOs were offering crime 
prevention advice and speaking directly with the public.  Additionally, there has been a 
meeting held with residents of the Regency ward which gave residents and community 
members the opportunity to voice any concerns and highlight issues to us.   Problem 
solving plans have been put in place where needed.  

As we steam towards spring and summer months, the nighttime economy in Brighton 
city centre is starting to get busier again. We are still maintaining our focus on ensuring 
we keep people safe during these nights out but also proactively preventing any trouble 
occurring in Regency ward by having lots of police foot patrolling the areas. 

Please keep reporting.  

999 for any emergencies 

101 for any non-emergencies 

Stay Safe! 


